
From:   Gregory Forrest   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   July 20, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please delete the FXD and FXE.  We cannot reach the manufacturer to establish why these are needed.   
The requisite designators for modulating the main carrier with quantized or digital information consisting
of voice and/or data appear sufficient.    

Please let me know if I need to amend the application or if you can perform this.

Greg


